
 

7th December’2017  
 

 

Notification for all Wind GBI Claimants  
 
It is noted from time to time that Wind GBI claimants are regularly changing 
their bank accounts without intimation and approval from IREDA. This is a 
matter of serious concern as the funds transferred are being returned back 
from the registered bank accounts at IREDA.  
 
All Wind GBI claimants are therefore requested to note that the funds would 
be transferred by IREDA to their registered bank account provided at the time 
of registration of their project with IREDA or approved at later stage. 
 
In case of any change of their bank account it is essential that the GBI claimants 
shall provide justification in writing along with supporting documents well in 
advance for consideration/approval of their request at IREDA for timely 
release of GBI funds. 
  
 


